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One Japanese brother here is a terrific artist and is working round the clock to make about 50 paintings 

which we intend to exhibit at the Intercontinental Hotel. We are going to see if the Japanese Embassy will 

sponsor him. 

 

Last Sunday we organized a youth service at the branch church of the Anglican Cathedral and increased 

the attendance from the usual 10 to 45! 

 


